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Subject: FW:_ Application for Off Sales Licence for Proposed Supermarket
development at 122 Broomhill Road, Aberdeen

From :

Sent: 30 December 2014 23:51

To: Licensin

Subject: _ Application for Off Sales Licence for Proposed Supermarket development at 122
Broomhill Road, Aberdeen

Dear Sirs,

Please record my objection to the application for an Off Sales Licence for the proposed supermarket at
122 Broomhill Road, Aberdeen.

In my opinion, there is already an over provision of outlets that offer alcohol off sales within easy
walking, public transport and driving distance of this site. Namely:

e Independent retailers on Broomhill Road and Great Western Road
e Co-op, Iceland, Sainsburys, Spar and Tesco on Holburn Street

e Sainburys and Tesco at Holburn Junction

e Co-op and Tesco on Great Western Road in Mannofield

e ASDA and Sainsburys superstores at the Bridge of Dee

The area does not need yet another outlet with an Off Sales Licence.




